
 

 

ArcelorMittal  

Berkeley Square House, 7 Floor 
W1J 6DA 
LONDON  

Date: 12 April 2020 
 

 

To: UN Global Compact 

 

Dear Sir(s), 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regards to 
the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  
 
Our Integrated Annual Review 2020, which includes communication on the company’s progress on 
the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact, will be published in May 2021.  
With this in mind, we would therefore like to ask for an extension period in order to be able to post 
the most accurate and up to date COP that describes our company’s efforts and progress to 
implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  
 
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by June, max. 90 days from 
COP deadline at the latest.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

 

Nicola Davidson 

VP, Communications and Corporate Responsibility ArcelorMittal 

ArcelorMittal  

 

 

 

 


